FS to attend 57th Annual Meeting of
Board of Governors of Asian
Development Bank in Thilisi, Georgia

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will depart for Tbilisi, Georgia,
to attend the 57th Annual Meeting of the Board of Governors of the Asian
Development Bank (ADB) on May 2 (Thursday) early morning.

Mr Chan will take the opportunity to meet with the President of the ADB,
Mr Masatsugu Asakawa, ADB senior officials as well as financial officials of
other countries and regions attending the meeting.

Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on May 6. During his
absence, the Deputy Financial Secretary, Mr Michael Wong, will be the Acting
Financial Secretary.
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